

We are pleased to welcome you to the final parents' Day for this academic year. This term has been progressing well. It's a remarkable achievement for our young children to cope with the high academic standards in their year groups while rehearsing for the production as well as for the variety concert.

Students from Nursery to Year 2 have completed their schemes of work.....

They are now revising and consolidating their knowledge in all subjects. Frequent revision of all work covered would be very beneficial. Give whole hearted praise and encouragement to your child at all times.

3rd Term Assessments for Year 2

We wish to inform you that the 3rd Term Assessments for Year 2 students are scheduled to commence on the 18th of June. We wish them success at these Assessments.

We wish goodbye to our Year 2 pupils at the end of this term as they will be moving to the Junior school. We wish them every success in the Junior school. Their presence will be greatly missed in the Infant School.

VESAK ASSEMBLY

The Buddhist students of Year 1 and Year 2 sang popular Bakthi Gee in order to commemorate the birth, enlightenment and death of Lord Buddha at the Vesak Assembly held on the 27th April 2018 together with the junior school.



VARIETY CONCERT

Our Nursery C & I, Pre Reception C & I and Reception CIS presented "The Ants & the Grasshopper", The Fairytale musical, There is a Sun Flower in my Supper and The Bee Musical in a stimulating and outstanding Variety concert on May 17th and 18th. The concert enabled our young stars to showcase and enhance their talents in all aspects of performing arts. We thank our parents for their support at all times.























EVENTS

Parents' Day 24th & 25th May

Infant Production

"Porridge" 07th & 08th June

Speech Day

25th & 26th June

End of Term

06th July

3rd Term Commences 24th August

UPCOMING EVENTS

INFANT PRODUCTION - "Porridge"

Years 1 & 2 will stage "Porridge" by Craig Hawes on the 7th and 8th of June. A new musical version of "Goldilocks and the Three Bears" along with familiar fairytale folk brought to life. Porridge has all the ingredients of a wonderful musical production.



SPEECH DAY

Our Infant school Speech days will be held on the 25th and 26th of June 2018 at the school auditorium. Every student will receive a certificate of completion of an academic year.

